
I business, the livelihood of 140 professional and caring employees, and the health of thousands of our members have been 
decimated by past and current mandates that do not take into account the science and many third party studies that show that 
health clubs like ours (75,000 member visits during COVID with no transmitted cases) are not spreading the virus. The current 
mandate allows 24 people in a space that is 60,000 square feet.  We have followed the orders throughout the last ten months and 
this is simply not sustainable.  Please let us work together to support the health and wellbeing of our wonderful state.  We can still 
recover if we act quickly!
Scott Draper, owner
Club Northwest 


